
COBOURG – PORT HOPE DISTRICT REAL ESTATE BOARD DONATION HELPS 
EQUIP CHEMOTHERAPY CLINIC AT NORTHUMBERLAND HILLS HOSPITAL 

 

Foundation Board Chairman Bob MacCoubrey (far left) and Foundation Executive Director Foundation Rhonda 
Cunningham (far right) accept a donation of $7,000 from  members of the Cobourg-Port Hope District Real 
Estate Board, from left to right, Jan Rosamond, Donna Causton, Sandra Eriksson and Kathleen Mann-Harper.  

January 12, 2006 

NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY – Patients receiving treatment at the Cobourg Lions 

& Lioness Chemotherapy Clinic at the Northumberland Hills Hospital will benefit from 
a generous donation from the Cobourg – Port Hope District Real Estate Board. 

At yesterday’s annual general meeting, Board President Kathleen Mann-Harper 
presented Rhonda Cunningham, Executive Director of the Northumberland Hills 
Hospital Foundation, with a cheque for $7,000.   

The Cobourg – Port Hope District Real Estate Board and its members raised the funds 
through various activities, including individual donations by agents and the 2nd Annual 
“Nine & Dine” Golf Tournament held last June. 

The funds will be used to purchase a Triple IV Pump for the Chemotherapy Clinic at the 
Northumberland Hills Hospital. 

“Almost on a daily basis the Cobourg-Port Hope District Real Estate Board and 
its members are reminded by their clients of the importance of having a state-of-
the-art health care facility in west Northumberland.” says Ms. Mann-Harper.  

“This was a total team effort put forth by agents, and community businesses such 
as home inspectors, law firms and mortgage brokers. They set out to raise the 
money to make this purchase and are to be commended for their success.” says 
Ms. Cunningham.   



The Cobourg-Port Hope District Real Estate Board was formed in 1968 and has 
a membership of approximately 115 registered brokers and salespeople.  
Members of the Board are also members of the Ontario and Canadian Real 
Estate Associations and are well educated and trained to help consumers with all 
their real estate needs. The Multiple Listing Service (MLS) is a co-operative 
system used only by Canada's real estate boards to give maximum exposure of 
properties listed for sale.  About 90 per cent of all resale homes in Canada go 
through MLS, which with more than 150,000 MLS listings processed annually, is 
among the largest of its kind in the world.  

For more information, please contact  

Rhonda Cunningham, CFRE  

Executive Director  

Northumberland Hills Hospital Foundation 

(905) 377-7767 

 


